Deventer, 16 June 2025

Dear editors,

Many thanks for your positive decision and support for this ms. I made the textual changes as requested in the new version of the ms.

I must say I don't fully understand the issue with talking about students in the possessive form? I am perenially late to the party with these often-important wokeisms, but I like to know why one form is to be preferred over another:). The supervisor-supervisee relationship is necessarily a hierarchical one I think, similar to parent-child, where I also talk about 'my' children, even though strictly they are not mine at all, they are their own master and they are only temporarily in my care.

Anyhow, thanks for the review and editorial process, it was a pleasure.

Best wishes,

Jasper Wubs